
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,                                                                      Friday 9th July 2021  

 

  

Thank you very much for returning the questionnaires and feed back forms. we enjoyed reading 

them. It has been a tough year but your children are a credit to you. They have taken all the 

changes in their stride and continued to shine like the superstars they are.  

 

Unfortunately, the Great British weather put a dampener on our sports day. Miss Quinn made 

sure our morning was enjoyable, the children had to use different movements and dance to     

re-enact  the story “We’re Going on a Bear Hunt”.  They then played some games linked to P.E. 

Miss Quinn has rescheduled our sports day for Tuesday 20th July.  

 

Earlier in the week your child should have came home with a letter with information on how to 

get their P.E. tracksuits for September. If you have any questions please see a member of 

staff.  

 

As part of National Children’s Arts week  every child in the school decorated a wall tile that                  

represents the theme ’Many Hearts Make A School’. The tiles are going to be permanently    

displayed in the school. We each decorated plant pots and planted a sunflower seed, which we 

will be sending home.     

 

We have been discussing lots of new words this week that we have come across during story 

time, such as ‘creeping’, ‘horse dung´ (this one got a big “ee” from the children) and ’curious’. 

One of our stories was ’Robin Hood’. We had an interesting discussion on whether Robin Hood 

should be ´robbing´ from the rich and giving to the poor. We decided that ’robbing’ is not a 

good thing to do, but helping people is.     

 

School finishes: 

Tuesday 20th July 1:00 p.m.  

 

 

Enjoy the weekend.         

“It’s coming home!”                                              


